
From: Stephanie Wein
To: Cody Williams; Nancy.Brockway@gmail.com
Cc: Masur, David
Subject: Notice to Intervene and Join as Participant in the Matter of Proposed Change in Water, Wastewater and

Stormwater Rates and Related Changes (FY 2019-2021)
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 3:19:56 PM

In the Matter of Proposed Change in Water, Wastewater and Stormwater Rates 
and Related Changes (FY 2019-2021)

Notice to Intervene and Join as Participant

PennEnvironment notifies the Philadelphia Water, Sewer and Storm Water Rate 
Board of its desire to be included as a Participant in the technical review hearing 
related to the above-described Proposed Change in Water, Wastewater & 
Stormwater Rates and Related Charges (FY 2019-2021) and to be included as a 
participant. Upon receipt, please confirm that PennEnvironment will be a "Participant" 
(as defined the Regulations of the Rate Board) with respect to the above referenced 
matter.

For purposes of the foregoing, notices and scheduling information for the undersigned 
Participants at the following email addresses: 

Stephanie Wein, Clean Water Advocate, stephanie@pennenvironment.org
David Masur, Executive Director, davidmasur@pennenvironment.org

This notice is respectfully submitted as of March 20, 2018

PARTICIPANT
PennEnvironment
1429 Walnut St
Philadelphia, PA 19102

-- 

Stephanie Wein

Water and Conservation Advocate
C: 267-438-3397
PennEnvironment
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